Memo

To: Superintendent Gina Butters, Weber School District Board of Education
From: Dr. Rod Belnap, Career and Technical Education Director

Date: April 24, 2025

Re: CTE Vehicle

Weber District CTE Department requests approval for the purchase of an additional vehicle. We are
purchasing a 2020 Chevrolet Silverado 3500 to be housed at Weber Innovations and used at WIC and
across the entire district. Hogan Construction is willing to sell us the vehicle for $25,000 even the truck’s
value at this point is well over $40,000. The $25,000 will come CTE funds that have been generated from
the Tiny Home projects over the past few years. The truck will be used to tow our tiny homes, promoting
construction across the district and educating students on construction, not to mention towing our new
Food Truck/Trailer. Both of these items are extremely heavy and require a larger truck beyond the % ton
truck we have to pull them safely. This will also enable the Food Trailer to be mobile giving students at
each of our secondary schools a chance to learn valuable entrepreneurship, marketing, culinary, and
customer service skills.

We appreciate Hogan'’s partnership in this matter. We would be happy to provide you with any further

information or answer questions regarding this purchase. Thank you for your support and consideration
regarding these items.

Professionally,

0y~

Rod Belnap, CTE Director



